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Curriculum and Technology Committee 

Minutes of Tuesday, July 7, 2020 
 
The Curriculum and Technology Committee of the Hustisford School District Board of Education met on Tuesday, 
July 7 2020 at 5:00 p.m., in the office conference room at Hustisford High School, 845 South Lake Street, Hustisford,  
WI 53034 
 
Present: Barb May, Chair; Jay Behnke, Member; Fred Miller, Director of Technology; Jon Duhr, Business Manager;  and 
Heather Cramer, Superintendent 
 

New Business:  

 

 Update from Fred Miller-Director of Technology—Mr. Miller updated the committee on the technology use during the closure 

and that there was minimal damage to any device.  Mr. Miller also updated the committee on the purchase of Chromebooks 

for the 2020-2021 school year.   

 Annual Notices—The committee reviewed the annual notices for the district. 

 Science Update—Mrs. Cramer updated that the committee is still reviewing and does not have a proposal at this time. 

 Summer School—Mrs. Cramer updated on summer school times and dates.  She also updated on the protocols being 

followed. 

 Graduation—Mrs. Cramer updated on graduation.  It will take place on July 24 at 7 pm.  It is a ticketed event. 

 Fall Reopening Planning—Mrs. Cramer updated the committee on the development of the reopening plan.   

 

 


